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AAEM/RSA Announces 2025-2026 Leadership to Advance Emergency Medicine 

 
Milwaukee, WI, May 1, 2025 — The American Academy of Emergency Medicine Resident and Student Association 
(AAEM/RSA) is excited to unveil its newly elected leadership for the 2025-2026 term. Representing a broad range of 
backgrounds and perspectives, these individuals are united by a shared commitment to advancing emergency 
medicine through innovation, advocacy, and meaningful engagement with residents and students. Their work will be 
central to furthering AAEM/RSA’s mission and empowering the next generation of emergency physicians. 
 
The AAEM/RSA Board of Directors for 2025-2026 
 

• President: Katy Wyszynski, DO MS 
• Vice President: W. Parker Howard, MD 
• Secretary-Treasurer: Arya Hawkins-Zafarnia, MD MA 
• Immediate Past President: Mary Unanyan, DO 
• At-Large Directors: 

o Leah B. Colucci, MD MS 
o Marykate Decker, MD 
o Gabriela Hernandez 
o Hanna Hussein, MD 
o Yusuke Kishimoto, MD 
o Aymane Rouchdy 

• Student Representative: Jake Moore 
 
AAEM/RSA proudly welcomes this accomplished team, committed to amplifying the voices of residents and students 
while fostering a collaborative, inclusive environment within emergency medicine. 
 
Medical Student Council Leadership for 2025-2026 
 

• Chair: Jake Moore 
• Vice Chair: Laura Minor 
• Regional Representatives: 

o Midwest: Anthony V. Thomas 
o Northeast: Justine Fernandez 
o West: Josh Hamm 
o South: Nick Hakes 
o International: M. Musab Zulfiqar 

 
Together, the student council will enhance student engagement, bring forward diverse regional perspectives, and 
strengthen a vibrant, connected network of future emergency physicians. 
 
AAEM/RSA extends heartfelt congratulations to the incoming leaders and sincere appreciation to those completing 
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their terms. With this transition, the organization reaffirms its commitment to supporting the professional growth of 
future emergency physicians. 
 
For more information on AAEM/RSA leadership, events, and educational resources, visit www.aaemrsa.org. 
 

### 
 
The American Academy of Emergency Medicine Resident and Student Association (AAEM/RSA) is a non-profit 
association dedicated to representing emergency medicine residents and medical students. Founded in 2005, 
AAEM/RSA works to advance the specialty of emergency medicine through advocacy, education, and by fostering 
future leaders. With a commitment to integrity, courage, inclusion, impact, and collaboration, AAEM/RSA strives to 
ensure quality emergency care and elevate the professional growth of emergency medicine trainees. 
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